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Reference: F-2002-00928 

Dear Mr. O’Neil1: 

This acknowledges receipt of your 23 May 2002 facsimile requesting records 
under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). Specifically, your 
request is for records pertaining to: 

The Amphetamine Research Project sponsored by the 
Haight Ashbury Medical Clinic and funded in part by 
the National Institute of Mental Health. 

For identification purposes we have assigned your request the number referenced 
above. Please refer to this number in future correspondence. 

Please note, the subject of your request is outside the purview of the Central 
Intelligence Agency. The information you are seeking would be under the auspices of 
the U.S. Department of Health & Human Services. Please be aware that the CIA is 
not authorized to release records originated by other Government agencies even if we 
were to locate any. Therefore, you should contact the U.S. Department of Health & 
Human Services at the following address for the records you require: 

Mr. Rosario Cirrincione, Director 
FOIA/Privacy Division 

Department of Health & Human Services 
200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 

Room 645F 
Washington, D.C. 20201 

Sincerely, 

//%///W 
Kathryn I. Dyer 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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